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TOPIC ---------------------------------------------------------

A developer is requesting information in order to write an interface to use the
QuickTake 150 on a computer that is not compatible with Mac OS or Windows.

DISCUSSION ----------------------------------------------------

Apple Computer supports the QuickTake cameras on two platforms, Macintosh and
Windows. If a developer wants to support platforms other than these, there is
technical documentation available from the Apple Programmers and Developers
Association (APDA) called the QuickTake Software Developers Kit.

It would also be possible to download images from a QuickTake camera into either
a Windows or Macintosh computer, and then transfer the files to another platform
in a image file format that is compatible with that machine.

Search the Technical Information Library (TIL) for "APDA" in order to locate
contact information.
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